
Church Announcements June 30, 2019 
 

 
Power Outage Sunday July 14 

BC Hydro has planned a power outage for Gabriola, but it  

will not keep us from worshipping! We will gather on July 14  
as usual, without lights and without amplification.  

The council is making sure all of the details are  

looked after so we have a great morning together. 
 

In case of emergency we do have procedures in place and an Emergency Warden to 
give us directions. Please familiarize yourself with the information on the front door 

to the church. 

 

 
Season of Prayer 

We are engaging in a season of prayer as a community. Karen invites us all to pray 
with the question: God, what is your call for our community? We pray God will 

speak to us in ways we can hear. This week Karen encourages you to walk a 

labyrinth with this question. There are a few labyrinths on Gabriola; one is at the 
Commons or you can take home a paper finger labyrinth.  
 

Here is one way of walking a labyrinth - it is done in 3 stages:  

1. Walk toward the centre, releasing, letting go, quieting the        

    mind and opening the heart.  
2. At the centre, open yourself to God, remain there to pray         

    and receive. 

3. Go out; return, following the same path. Stay in tune with      

    the illumination you may have received at the centre. Take      
    that wisdom with you into the world. 

 

 

 


